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February 22, 2022 

  

Dear SPF Community, 

During the week of February 12, 2022- February 17, 2022, approximately 9 students and 
1 staff member reported testing positive for COVID-19. 

Daily cases broken down by school can be found on the spfk12.org dashboard. 

During this time of moderate activity, please continue to monitor yourself and your children for 
symptoms. 

Stay well. 

  

Sincerely, 

Dr. Joan Mast  

Superintendent 

 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1XDFinaotl-S1DDViDvu8nGuoQXzdAUlcgZKnaIBq0kU/edit#gid=406583390

